
 

 

 

 
 

Accelerate25, in conjunction with Beef + Lamb NZ, AgFirst, and the Ministry for Primary Industries 

invite you to: 

Opportunities with water on-farm workshop 

stock water reticulation and more 

Following the release of the report "Economic evaluation of stock water reticulation on hill 

country" a series of workshops are being run around the Manawatu-Whanganui region to 

promote the findings, integrated with general management of water on-farm.  
   

Whanganui: 18 July, 2pm-5pm, Kingsgate Hotel 
Taumarunui: 19 July, 9am-12pm, Central Park Hotel 

Taihape: 20 July, 2pm-5pm, Taihape Golf Club 

Pahiatua: 21 July, 9am-12pm, Tui Brewery 

  

The workshops will cover an overview of the report's findings, including detailed case studies, 

engineering and physical planning of water reticulation systems, farm-system design to 

optimise productivity and minimise environmental impacts, decision-support, and address any 

specific questions participants may have. These workshops are delivered with the support of 

MPI, Accelerate25 and Beef + Lamb NZ.  

 

These workshops are free of charge.  

  

Please pre-register your interest with Erica Van Reenen at Erica.vanreenen@agfirst.co.nz or 

phone 027 455 5616.  
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